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Foster Care Rev Bd conversation

Good morning Danny,

It was a pleasure talking to you last night at the Carolina Pregnancy Center banquet. Thank you for listening, and for talking
with Sen Tom Young this coming Thursday about our concerns.

Briefly, FCRB is housed within the Dept of Administration, not a good fit. We would like to be housed with other child-friendly
agencies under one umbrella. Personally, | prefer the Lt Governor's office, but a separate agency, such as the original OEPP
agencies under a dept head like it was at OEPP, would also work.

We can certainly talk more about this and identify the agencies, like the Guardian Ad Litem office, Adoptions (get them out of
DSS), Children's Trust, etc. Let me know how we can go forward with this. | also talked individually to several of our Spthg
County delegation last night and at length with the Hon Josiah Magnuson, my representative. All think that this makes sense.
So any help you can give is most appreciated.

With warm regards,

Monica Hill,

FCRB 7D in Spartanburg

4th Congressional district member on the FCRB State Board
cell 864-497-0134
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